
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Reminder: 
Please return the attached consent form as soon as possible  - this can completed electronically at 

www.kentcht.nhs.uk/imms and clicking the link for Men ACWY and Td/IPV consent form.  

Alternatively the consent form can be printed and sent into school with your child. Please note all 
consent forms need to be returned by Wednesday 24th April at the latest.  
 
Please note: your child will have their immunisation on either the Friday OR the Monday and will 
only need to attend one session. 
 
Many thanks  
 
Mrs J Daw 
Student Support Assistant/Lead First Aider 
 

http://www.kentcht.nhs.uk/imms

